
2023 Line Painting 
M.D. of Wainwright No. 61 

 

The Municipal District of Wainwright No. 61 invites proposals for the painting of 

approximately 148 km of lines within the M.D. of Wainwright. Interested contractors are 

invited to review the detailed project package for additional information. The package 

may be obtained at the M.D. of Wainwright office during regular business hours or at 

www.purchasingconnecton.ca.  

 

The M.D. of Wainwright reserves the right to waive informalities in, or reject any or all 

prices, or accept the price deemed most favorable in the interest of the M.D.  The lowest 

or any price may not necessarily be accepted. 

 

Submissions marked “2023 Line Painting Proposal” will be accepted until 11:30:00 a.m. 

on March 09, 2023 at the address indicated below. 

 

For additional information or questions, please contact Preston Iverson, Director of 

Public Works at piverson@mdwainwright.ca. 

 

   Municipal District of Wainwright No. 61 

   717 – 14th Avenue 

   Wainwright, Alberta 

   T9W 1B3 


